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Your 2020/2021 BCSTA Board Election Results

On behalf of Gordon Swan, Chief Returning Officer, please see the 2020/2021 BCSTA election results
below.

PRESIDENT

Stephanie Higginson
SD68 (Nanaimo-Ladysmith)

ACCLAIMED

Carolyn Broady
SD45 (West Vancouver)

ACCLAIMED




DIRECTORS

Thank you to Shelley Carter and Linda Van Alphen for putting their names forward, and to Gordon Swan
for his many years of service. Your new board will will be sworn in at 4 pm today and will assume their

positions effective immediately. Individual candidate vote totals, as well as the total number of votes cast,
will be provided in a separate update to follow no later than Monday, April 27. Thank you to everyone for

Valerie Adrian
SD74 (Gold Trail)

ELECTED

Tim Bennett
SD57 (Prince George)

ELECTED

Mike Murray
SD42 (Maple Ridge-Pitt Meadows)

ELECTED

Rick Price
SD48 (Sea to Sky)

ELECTED

Donna Sargent
SD38 (Richmond)

ELECTED

participating in this year's election process.

Shelley Carter
SD75 (Mission)



Linda Van Alphen
SD67 (Okanagan Skaha)

The BCSTA UPDATE brings you breaking news and reports for B.C. school trustees.



